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Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
June Bank Holiday Closure:  St. Conaire’s will be closed June 1st, 2nd, 5th and 6th inclusive.  The school 
will re-open on Wednesday, June 7th. 
 
Hurling news:  Congratulations and best wishes to the school hurling team who have qualified for the 
semi-final of their division in the Cumann na mBunscol Hurling Tournament. 
 
Reminder:  Pupils from 6th class who are starting in St. Caimin’s Community School will be attending an 
aptitude assessment in St. Caimin’s on Thursday, June 1st. 
 
Finding Banni TV Documentary:  St. Conaire’s Student Council have chosen the Goradiche Orphanage 
as its charity for 2017/2018.  The TV Documentary Finding Banni is being broadcast on RTÉ 1 this 
evening, May 31st at 10:45 p.m.  Our colleague Rosie Byrne has worked in Belarus in this orphanage and 
has shared her experiences with the pupils in the school.  The documentary has also been nominated for a 
European TV award. 
 
3

rd
 Class School Tour:  Our 3rd classes will be going to NevSports in Limerick on Friday, June 9th. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
Peter Walsh,  
Principal 
 
 


